Town of Wareham

Marine Resources Commission

Meeting date: November 9, 2016

Attendees: Larry Bearse, Don Jepson, Jim Smith, Warren Hall

The meeting opened at 7:00 PM

The minutes for the October MRC meeting were read and approved.

Garry Buckminster e-mailed earlier in the day of our November meeting that he would not be attendance at the night's meeting. He left revised copies of a draft of a letter that is to be sent under his name to the Army Corps of Engineers requesting they provide assistance in performing maintenance dredging of the Wareham Harbor channel. The members reviewed and agreed with the changes he made to the intoductory paragraph of the draft, which had previously been handed out at our October meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 PM.

I attest these are the true MRC minutes of the meeting held November 9, 2016.

Donald H. Jepson, Chairman

Donald Hygy

Please cc: Board of Selectmen, Harbormaster Office.